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The members of the Curriculum Committee have to some of the hardest working people on campus.  
During the two weeks between meetings over 80 courses and programs were reviewed by the various 
teams that make up the committee.  Ultimately, there were 22 new courses, 54 course revisions, and 
two new programs reviewed and passed by the committee and sent forward to the Board of Trustees 
for approval.  It should also be noted here that Philosophy has graciously agreed to reduce PHIL B9 from 
4 to 3 units which will be immeasurably valuable in the effort to provide a clear pathway for the creation 
of STEM AD-Ts.  It is great to see colleagues working together toward a common good. 


